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Comments: Recently it seems as if the US Forest Service is overstepping the boundaries of what is right and

legal in Montana. From Holland Lake to our current situation. No sale or swap should be approved by  Forest

Service without public knowledge and a public vote. There seems to be a common place of shady backroom

deals and promises recently. I oppose this deal 100 percent.


